
The children in Key Stage 2 (Years 3 -6 ) would like to invite you to our 
performance of  

Cinderella Rockafella
Performances will be held on the following dates and times.

Dress Rehearsal 10 a.m.  please bring babies and pre-school children to 
this performance only).

Afternoon Performance 1.30 p.m.
Evening Performance 6 p.m. ( KS 2 actors  to return for 5.30 p.m. please) 

Everyone Welcome.
There will be no charge for tickets Donations welcome on the door and 

raffle tickets will be on sale and drawn after each performance.


